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These records will Dgisesearched by Central Office to verify the proper usage of SSA data by DCS
employees. If a determination is unable to be made by Central Office, an electronic letter will be sent
to the Director and Regional Manager of the DCS employee, to verify whether the employee
appropriately or inappropriately accessed Social Security information. The Director and/or Regional
Manager must respond to the letter from Central Office within ten (10) business days. If Central Office
does not receive a response from the Director and/or Regional Manager within the required time frame,
the request will be forwarded to the Deputy Director of Field Operations and the Executive Staff. The
Deputy Director of Field Operations and the Executive Staff will inquire into the delay from the Director
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and Regional Manager. A monthly report will be forwarded to FSSA outlining the results of the
random pull.

We appreciate your full cooperation in accomplishing this task. Please direct any questions you have to
Lisa Whitaker, State Director of Performance and Quality Improvement.

Sincerely,

James W. Payne, Director
Department of Child Servj
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